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To The Australian Electoral Commission 

 

Objection to proposed change of Electoral Boundary for Bennelong 

I refer to the proposed change of boundaries for the Electorate of Bennelong. 

The draft plan is to remove Epping, North Epping, and Carlingford from Bennelong. 

I object to the proposal for the following reasons: 

1. Objection to Berowra crossing the M2 into the Epping Town Centre 
2. A strong community of interest between Epping, Eastwood and Marsfield - with a 

weaker link to the region north of the M2 
3. Splitting the suburb of Epping across 2 federal electorates, given the years of 

work to keep single-seat representation in the Epping Town Centre across the 3 
levels of Government. 

Please reconsider the proposed change and do not proceed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Teck Ling 
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